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Before the Easter break, Coláiste Eoin celebrated Friendship Week. Our students felt very strongly 

about the issue of bullying. To show that we do not tolerate bullying the students and staff organised 

Friendship Week. The aim of the week was to teach students about what bullying is, how to deal with it 

and what to do if you are a bystander. The entire school was divided into teams and during the week 

each team had an opportunity to win tokens. We had lots of great events including poster and poetry 

competitions, X -Box tournaments, table tennis, hoola - hooping, connect 4 championships and football. 

The highlight of the week was our Fun -Friday. In the morning, teams participated in football, badmin-

ton and co-operative games. Fantastic fun was had by all and the competition between the teams really 

hit fever pitch but there could only be one winning team and that was team Navy - huge congratulations 

to them!!! In the afternoon, we were honoured to host All Ireland winner, Dublin footballer, Barry Cahill 

and the Sam Maguire cup. To close our Friendship Week we were treated to a concert from the band 

The Original Rude Boys and FM104. Friendship Week was a huge success and it was great to see stu-

dents from different year groups making friends, having fun, working together and taking part with 

such enthusiasm. There was a super atmosphere in the school for the week and we are STILL talking 

about it. We enjoyed it so much that we  want to do it all again next year and make it even better!  




